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To my representative's of Oregon, 

I am in support of the SB409. With the technology that is available now there isn't any 

reason why parents should not be able to go on line and see what their child is being 

taught. It would be more cost effective to the schools to have it on the web site. If I 

had a child in school I would be at the school taking up time of the staff, my own time, 

plus I would be wanting a copy of the information which would be making another 

expense of making the copies. I can't think of any reason why the information should 

not be on the website for parents to see at their convenience. 

Thank you for your time, 

Jean Manning 

 


